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April 20, 2022 

Jeff Johnston 

jjohnston@beaverlodge.ca 

Pipestone Development Program – Open House  

 

As you may know, NuVista Energy Ltd continues to expand our operations in the Beaverlodge and 
Wembley areas. Since our last open house in April 2019, the project has continued to progress.  

NuVista believes stakeholder engagement is critical to our project’s success. We invite you to join us at an 
open house where we will share an update on our activities over the past year. NuVista staff will be on 
hand to answer your questions and gather your feedback. 
 

May 5, 2022 
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Beaverlodge Town Centre 
1016 – 4th Avenue, Beaverlodge, Alberta 
Dinner and refreshments will be served 

 
We hope you can join us.   

Sincerely, 

 

Allan Gagne 
Manager, Surface Access & Community Relations 
NuVista Energy Ltd. 
403-538-8559 
agagne@nvaenergy.com 
 

Dear Jeff Johnston,


